
 
Jurea Crudup 

Awaken Foundation L3C 

May 17th, 2023 

 

Jerry Lumpkins 

President 

Rockford Housing Development Corporation 

Rockford, Illinois   

 

Re: Letter of Support 

 

Dear Mr. Lumpkins  

 

I am writing this letter of support for Rockford Housing Development Corporation (RHDC) for 

initiating the project of bringing the South Avon Development to the southwest Rockford area. I 

believe that this project will create some remarkable changes in the lives of residents located in 

the area by promoting affordable housing, economic development, and public safety.  

 

In conclusion, I deeply support the efforts of RHDC in this initiative in which residents to take 

advantage of not only housing solution but the commercial spaces that include an early education 

center, an artisan maker space, and ample green space for recreation and urban agriculture.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jurea Crudup 

Executive Director 

Awaken Foundation L3C 

 
 
 
 
 
 


